
 

 

Co-Chair Nomination Report 
Report to the Nebraska Children’s Commission 

May 9, 2023 
 

 

Bridge to Independence Advisory Committee 
The following individuals have volunteered for a Co-Chair position on the Bridge to Independence Advisory 
Committee. 
 

 Richard Hasty – Superintendent, Plattsmouth Community Schools 
 

Strengthening Families Act Committee 
The following individual has volunteered for a Co-Chair position on the Strengthening Families Act 
Committee. 
 

 Ron Giesselmann – Executive Director, Masonic-Eastern Star Home for Children 


